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Going for Gold with God 

Bishop Rawle C. E. Primary School              

 

 Friday 26th February 2021. 

 

 

Is it a bird? Is it a plane? Pupils from Bishop Rawle C.E Primary School 

will channel their inner superhero for Red Nose Day! 

  
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Friday 19 March 2021 we shall be channelling our inner superhero by dressing up as a 

superhero. The theme for Red Nose Day this year is ‘Funny is Power.’ 

 

Before the day, we will be making and creating superhero masks for the children to wear 

during the day and if you would like to add to this, a cape or a Spiderman costume you 

already have at home – this would be great. Any donation towards Red Nose Day would also 

be much appreciated! 

 

By channelling their inner superhero, pupils will be able to unleash their superpowers to 

support people living incredibly tough lives across the UK and around the world. The money 

raised by Red Nose Day will support people in the UK around the world, and help tackle 

homelessness, abuse and mental health stigma. 

 

Our children will be taking part in many fun-filled activities in their bubbles during the day, all 

with a very clear message of what Red Nose Day means to many. 

 

It has never felt more important to raise smiles and money for those who are struggling more 

than ever, as the continued impact of Covid-19 brings unprecedented challenges to many. 

 

Money raised by Red Nose Day will help vulnerable people in the UK and around the world. 

 

We cannot wait to see you wearing your amazing creations. 

 

Many thanks, 

The Bishop Rawle Team.  
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